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February 3,, 1984
Ms. Beverly L. Turell
Business Promotion Coordinator
Mayor's Office of Business Development
17 John Street
Mew York, New York 10038

Re: Exterior Rolling Shutters

Dear Ms. Turell:
I have reviewed your letter of January 26, and the accompanying 
advertising brochure accompanying same, and you are advised 
as follows:

1. Exterior rolling shutters are subject to limitations 
on projections beyond the street line in Article 4 of 
the Building Code (copy enclosed).
2. Exterior rolling shutters are not permissible over 
the secondary means of egress .

3. Exterior rolling shutters are subject to combustibility 
limitations of Article 5 of the Building Code (abstract 
enclosed).

If you have any questions in regard to this response and the 
enclosures, I suggest that you schedule an appointment with our 
Executive Engineer, Mr. Irving Polsky (248-8777) to pursue this 
matter further.

Sincerely,

%
Irviptf E~. Minkin, P.E.
Deouty Commissioner
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cc: Executive Engineer Polsky Bn


